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IMPETIGO LETTER


Date



Dear Parent or Guardian,

This letter is to inform you that an individual at our childcare center/school has impetigo. Impetigo is a bacterial infection transmitted by direct contact with an infected person or from contaminated surfaces. This disease frequently occurs in childcare and school settings. Impetigo occurs year-round but is most common in warm weather or in cold weather when the skin around the nose and face is irritated.

The signs and symptoms of impetigo are generally mild. An infected person may have small, red pimples or fluid-filled blisters with crusted yellow scabs found most often on the face but may be anywhere on the body. Impetigo is a common skin infection caused by streptococcal or staphylococcal bacteria. Skin sores develop in seven to ten days after bacteria attach to the skin. Individuals are contagious for at least 24 hours until the skin sores are treated with antibiotics or the crusting lesions are no longer present.

Persons with impetigo are excluded from the group setting until they have been on antibiotics for 24 hours. Wash your hands and your child’s hands frequently to prevent the spread of impetigo. It is important to keep fingernails clipped to reduce scratching and spread through contaminated fingernails. Good handwashing is critical to prevent all viral and bacterial illnesses.

Childcare centers and schools will do enhanced cleaning of surfaces when cases of impetigo occur to reduce spread. 

If you have further questions concerning impetigo, consult your healthcare provider or contact the Spokane Regional Health District’s Disease Prevention and Response Division at (509) 324.1442.

Sincerely,

12/2018
